
Dear Parents and Students, 

 My plans are online through March 27th, and I have given the necessary handouts for the next two 

weeks. (If you were not at school to receive the handouts, please print them from my webpage.) I intend to use 

my class webpages as I usually do. The online activities have been formatted to work on a computer as well as 

by phone. My webpage has a new tab called “Daily Updates.” Please make sure you check that tab every day in 

addition to the “Homework and Daily Expectations” page.  

• Make sure you have your textbook, vocabulary book, and your binder.  

• Do not fall behind. Make sure that you complete your USATestprep assignments on time.  

• The answers to your homework will be available. Make sure that you work diligently at getting the best 

answers you can before you check for the correct answers. When you correct your work, please correct 

it with a different color writing utensil than your original work. You will not be penalized for having to 

make corrections. The corrections will let me know what I will have to review/reteach to the classes 

when we return.  

• Enjoy your book! Make sure your bookmark/book report is ready to turn in the day we return. 

• I will check my email often. Make sure you check your school email at least once a day.  

• You may work ahead, but make sure you check my webpage daily for updates. See my “Daily Updates” 

page. 

• All work you completed over break will be due the day we return. I will schedule quizzes and tests once 

we know when we will be returning.  

I wish you and your families all the best during this time we are apart.  

        Mrs. Jamie Sadenwasser  

        sadenja@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

 

 

 

 


